
November 7, 1967 

Mr. John Feild 
Co- Coordinater 
The Urban Coalition 
1819 H Street, N. W . 
Suite 220 
Washington, D . C , 20006 

Dear J ohn: 

I will be unable to attend the November 27 Working Committee 
me ting of the U:Tban Coalition . 

If any particular point com s up on which you n ed some specific 
word from Mayor Allen, plea e 1 t me know. 

Sine -r ly yours, 

Dan Sw t 
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